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Rebecca Gould is the President and Chief Financial Officer for Schuyler Hospital in Montour 
Falls, New York.  Schuyler Hospital is a 25-bed critical access hospital, with a 120-bed skilled 
nursing facility attached.  Schuyler Hospital has played a role in Rebecca’s life since she was 
born there in 1978, worked summer jobs at the hospital when she attended Watkins Glen High 
School, and started her career there as a data entry clerk in 2000.  Over the past few months, 
the COVID-19 pandemic has presented severe challenges, particularly to their nursing facility.  
Operating both a critical access hospital and a skilled nursing facility gives Schuyler’s staff a 
unique perspective on the challenges of caring for patients across multiple care settings.   

 


